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18th April 2024 

 

Damien Gould 

Goodtel 

20-40 Meagher St 

Chippendale NSW 2008 

 

 
Dear Damien and the Goodtel Team, 
 
On behalf of everyone at the ASRC, I’d like to thank you for your incredible support to date totaling $8,643.42  in monetary 
donations and $4,500 in prizes for our annual Telethon auctions in 2020, 2021 and 2022. 
 

Thanks to supporters like you, we continue to provide critical help and support to the most vulnerable members of our society. With 

your support, we're able to:  

● Feed Families by providing thousands of people with essential food and groceries 

● Pay for vital medication for people suffering from chronic pain and illness 

● Provide rental payments and emergency housing for people at risk of homelessness 

● Support job seekers, providing them with the skills and resources they need to find meaningful work 

● Give legal assistance to hundreds of individuals and families to help them through their difficult immigration journey. 

 

Your donations also power the fight for freedom for those still in detention and as well as those on our shores. With your support, 

the ASRC can maintain pressure on politicians to change policy by campaigning at all levels of government.   

Thank you again for choosing to support the ASRC. Together, we are part of the movement that will shape Australia into a fairer, 

more compassionate and welcoming place for people who seek safety on our shores. 

Warm regards, 

 

Jo Gumley 

Community and Events Coordinator (jo.g@asrc.org.au) 

http://asrc.org.au/
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Goodtel Communications

Care Damien Gould

20-40 Me agher St
CHIPPENDALE NSW 2008

Dear Damien and the Goodtel team,

Thank You so much for Your incredible contributions to ChildFund Australia over the past 4
Years. Your generous support in total $7,473.76 has helped to continue and expand
ChildFund's operations in our partner countries, improving the lives of children who need it
most

Ch^IdFund

In addition to the initial CoVID-1.9 response, which provided handwashing stations,
protection kits and food, You have also provided an additional 26 families living in the Horn of
Africa with food provisions for 2 months, including 24kg of maize which is a staple used in
many dishes. Food packs also include 10kg of nutritious beans, peas and lentils and 2L of oil
for cooking

Your recent donation of $555.03 has now provided mosquito nets to an additional 55
children to prevent the suffering caused by mosquito transmitted diseases such as malaria,
dengue and Yellow fever. Overall, Your support has now provided more than 100 children
with life-saving protection from mosquito transmitted diseases. Every two minutes
somewhere in the world, a child dies from malaria. That risk is now reduced for children and

their families because of Your generosity

Australia

Our vision at ChildFund Australia is a world without poverty where all children and Young
people, regardless of their birthplace, can say: Warn safe. jam educated. Icontribute. Ihave
ofuture. ", which could not be possible without the commitment of supporters like You

We are grateful for Your continued support. On behalf of the children and their families with
whom we work, thank You

Yours sincerely,

orinne Habel

Chief Development Officer

ChildFund Australia - Level8,162 Goulburn Street, Surry Hills NSW 2010 Australia
Phone: (02) 92648333 I Fax: (02) 92643533 I Freeca11: 1800 023600
Email: info@childfund. org. au I Website: WWWChildfund. org. au

A member of ChildFund Alliance I Donations over $2 are taxdeductible I Australian Business Number 79 002885761
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G3/G4, 46-62 Maddox St, 
Alexandria NSW 2015 
1800 108 006 
ozharvest.org 
info@ozharvest.org  

 
 

  11th April 2024 

 

 
Damien Gould 
20-40 Meagher St,  
Chippendale NSW 2008,  
 
Dear Damien & the Goodtel team,  
 
Thank you so much for your generous contributions to OzHarvest to date. The total of $8403.82 donated by 
Goodtel so far has allowed us to provide 16,808 meals for those in need. In addition it has enabled: 
 

• 8,404kg of food saved from landfill 
• 55,465kgs of greenhouse emissions prevented through avoiding food waste 
• 2,899,380 litres of water saved 

 
At a time when the rising cost of living has seen the need for food relief significantly increase, our mission to 
Nourish our Country is more important than ever.  On any given day, over half a million households in Australia 
are struggling to put food on the table, with those with children are being hardest hit.  The rising cost of living is 
the most common reason (64%) that people are struggling to put food on the table, with increased cost of 
food, energy and housing contributing the most*Foodbank Hunger Report 

The fruit and vegetables we receive weekly from OzHarvest are always fresh and high quality. I no longer need 
to choose between my kids eating a healthy meal or paying the bills. – Deni, OzHarvest Waterloo Market 
Customer 

As a mum of three, knowing I can get fresh produce from OzHarvest is a lifesaver and allows us to focus on 
rebuilding our lives after the devasting floods. – Sam, Northern Rivers region 

“We’ve gone from serving 1,400 customers a week, to 1,700. There are so many new people, many for the first 
time - who have googled food relief. They are often apologetic and ashamed to ask for food.” Eliza van der Sman 
OzHarvest Market, Sydney 

OzHarvest is also committed to halving food waste by 2030, inspiring and influencing others to do the same, 
and transforming lives through education. 
 
Across all our work in the community we are amazed everyday by the stories of hope that are all around us.  
 
Thank you for being part of that story with us. 
  
With gratitude, 
 
 
 
Lisa Dainty – National Partnerships Manager  

mailto:info@ozharvest.org
https://www.ozharvest.org/ozharvest-market-waterloo/






 

Sleep Bus Ltd 
ABN: 15 609 317 937 
www.sleepbus.org 

           

 

Damien Gould and Daniel Crespi 
20-40 Meagher St, 
Chippendale NSW 2008 

 

  

 
    

  
 

  
 

  

 
  

 
 

  
 

 

Simon 

 

Simon Rowe 
Founder 
sleepbus® 

                    
                   

               
                      

                   
       

                   
                
                
           

                      
                    
   

                    
                   

               
                      

30th Nov 2022

                   

Dear Damien, Daniel & the Goodtel team,




 
 

 





It’s not ok to let someone sleep on the street, that’s why, with your help, we are doing something about it. We 
have a simple focus; to provide safe sleeps and keep people sleeping rough safe and healthy until they can get 
back on their feet.



At sleepbus, we refer to our supporters as the “sleepbus family” and we define this as; “When people work 
together, their strengths magnify. Family bestows them with a collective power to withstand all kinds of hardship. 
This is why family is extremely important.” Goodtel and all sleepbus supporters are family, working together to 
help those less fortunate and it powers everything we do.



Thank you for being part of our family and helping us to continue our mission to bring safe, temporary, overnight 
accommodation to people sleeping rough in Australia. Safe sleeps are at the heart of everything we do. 

Thank you for your support of sleepbus over many years now, it is truly appreciated. The total of $16,384.72 you 
have donated to date enables us to literally keep the lights on at our depot where all sleepbus vehicles are built, 
which is why its possible for us to launch sleepbus services and provide safe sleeps to those in need. All of this
goes a very long way to helping people find their pathway out of homelessness.


